
April 3, 1979 
Dear Harold, 

Thanks for all your letters. Enclosed for your files is a listing 
of the FBI documents you sent on 3/14, which I have copied and returned 
under separate cover. 

Also enclosed: a list of clippings and other stuff (mostly just 
received from Bud), 7 pages xamx you requested from a previous list, and 
a few of my address labels. 

Also, the 18 pages from the 1978 Archives release which we did not 
have before. (The rest of the "R78" release was the executive session 
transcripts which you and Bud sent me at the time of their release.) 
I've charged your account for tkex these 25 pages. 

Is it okay if I send some of tkaaa the FBI documents you have sent to 
Mary, Sylvia, and Peter? (That is, give them PLH item numbers, list them, 
etc.) I haven't done so yet, pending approval. 

Peter Scott has mxtxxx ordered the initial 90,000 page FBI release on 
microfiche, and should be getting them momentarily. This means you can just 
provide references, rather than copies, for documents of marginal interest. 
(Of course, copies of key documents will be more convenient for us.) I don't 
know if and when I will really want to set aside the time to gat go through 
any major part of this file. 

Re the Newark-Little Rock LHO file releases: I guess I am the requester 
of record. The FBI has now sent me the 19 pre-assassination pages, plus the 
26 pages of inventory worksheets, which cover the entire files, pre-a and 
post-ass'n. (684 pages in all.) I'm not sending copies, since I saw nothing 
in the documents not in other files, and you should have received them all 
from the FBI by now. (Let me km know if you haven't.) The inventory worksheets 
are noteworthy in tat that they include xmx the cross-references to the 3 main 
files. I doubt that there will be much in the files themselves, but they might 
provide a handy collection of everything that went to all SAC's since the ass'n. 

I'm rather interested in the 124-page list of Justice Department documents, 
of which you aaa sent the first and last pages. Actually, I'm mainly 
interested in the post-1965 part of that list. Do you think you could lend me 
a copy? ft; Or, if you will be sending it to Bud or Jim, I could make that 
copy out here and return your original. 

Your 3/26 described part of my 1975 memo in 62-109060-7224 (Vol. 179). 
The person who sent it to Jackson appears to be J. C. Louis, a whom I know. 
(He's tam no longer in S.F.) I'll check this out when Peter gets the microfiche; 
it looks routine - no need to send copies. 

The latest I hear is May 1 for the HSC reports, witht the public sessions 
out before then, and supplemental mida volumes (including most of the staff 
reports) MK around that time. 

Separate letters on D-198 and my personal file documents enclosed. 

Regards, 

PLH 


